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Tuesday 3rd June 2025.

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to inform you that your child has been offered a place on the school trip to Rome, taking place in March 2026.

To secure their place, we kindly ask that a non-refundable deposit of £100 is paid via ParentPay by Thursday 5th June 2025.

Once the deposit has been received, I will be in touch in due course with a full payment plan outlining how the remaining balance can be paid in manageable instalments.

This promises to be a truly memorable experience, and we are very much looking forward to sharing it with your child.

If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

Charlotte Neves
Head of RE
Associate Assistant Headteacher. 
cneves@sph.srscmat.co.uk 
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